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Ballykeel Nursery Unit

Toileting Policy





        

In order to comply with Child Protection Procedures, the Principal and staff of Ballykeel Nursery Unit exercise good practice in the toileting of children.

· Only staff who have satisfied necessary police checks are permitted to take children to the toilet.

· Staff will report to the Head of Nursery or another member of staff before leaving the Nursery area to take a child to the toilet.

· Staff will respect each child’s privacy and cultural beliefs at all times.

· All instances where the child has been helped to change must be recorded in the toileting book, signed and countersigned by another member of staff.

· Staff will encourage independence and good hygiene.

· Any abnormalities or concerns will be reported to the Head of Nursery who will decide in consultation with the Principal, or designated persons for child protection, if further action is required.
· A child’s clothes may be changed when:


1 
they become wet after play


2 
they have a toilet accident


3 
they have been sick


4
their clothing becomes unsuitable (too hot/too cold)


5 
other times deemed necessary by the staff.

The Nursery has a small selection of spare clothing which may be used in these events, but to avoid an instance of no clothing being available, and as most children feel happier in their own clothes, we ask that parents provide their child with a spare set of clothing which will be kept in nursery for such times.
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